
January 27, 2025 
 

Student re-registration: Action required 
Hello Beaconsfield families, 

 
You have been given access to re-registration in the Mozaik Parent Portal.  It is 
important that you re-register your child/children at Beaconsfield High School for 

the upcoming 2025-26 school year.  To ensure that your child/children are not at 
risk of losing their status as a student at Beaconsfield High School, please complete 

the re-registration process no later than this Friday (January 31st, 2025).   
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 
Elaine Fraser 

Principal 

https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en



